
FIRST GRADE 

May 13 - 17, 2013 

Dear Parents, 

   Thank you for making this a great year. This year your first graders were 

so eager to learn and very easy to teach.  I enjoyed having each one in my class.  I 

think it will be a year that I will always remember as one of the easiest teaching 

years that I have had.  I really enjoyed getting to know your children and listening 

to all their stories. 

The snacks were wonderful last week.  We will continue to talk about 

different countries this week.  Please check the snack calendar to see if you need 

to send a snack this week. 

This is just a reminder.  You should have 9 readers at home.  You should also 

have a book called A Handbook for Reading.  You may sell the readers, but do not 

sell the handbook.  The handbook is used again in second grade.  You may sell your 

geography book called My America. It will not come home until Thursday, May 16.  

On Tuesday, May 14, at 10:30 we will have our Awards Assembly in the gym.  

Each child will receive a button stating one of the character qualities that I 

noticed in them. You are welcome to come. 

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Peters 

Bible Verse:  We will review Bible verses this week.  No verse quiz. 

 Spelling and Phonic Test - Wednesday 

Reading Homework:  Monday and Tuesday 

No Math and Writing Test 

 

 
 

 
 


